
From: Steve Tracy <st >  
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 5:39 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: ANTITRUST CONSENT DECREE REVIEW - ASCAP and BMI 2019 

One look at the struggling musicians who play at our venue shows that the system created decades ago to disperse 
money to musicians no longer works. ASCAP, BMI and SESAC have found ways to exploit the system to the tune of 
millions of dollars at the expense of musicians, consumers and venues. 

Regards, 




